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FIRE HYDRANT TESTING 

 

On Tuesday, November 15, 2016 starting at 9:00am, the Sunsites-Pearce Fire District in 

cooperation with Southwest Utilities Management, DBA Clear Springs Utilities Inc. will be 

conducting tests on fire hydrants within the Sunsites village area. During this time it is possible 

residents will have decreased water flows and sediment or discoloration of water to their homes 

and businesses. 

 

The condition and operability of the fire hydrants within the Sunsites area is a concern that was 

brought to the attention of the Sunsites-Pearce Fire District governing board over the last year. In 

response to these concerns the fire board directed the establishment of a committee to assess the 

operability of hydrants and identify any replacement needs.  The District will be working with the 

local water company to identify solutions for replacement. The Sunsites-Pearce Fire District is 

committed to delivering the best services possible and we thank you for patience as we conduct 

these tests to help improve the safety of this community. 
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